HERBERT SHANNON JR

From:

Tom Terrell <Tom.Terrell@smithmoorelaw.com>

Sent:

Monday, March 16, 2015 9:00 AM

To:

Bill Bencini

Cc:

'jwagner@highpointlaw.com'; Jackie M. Greene (jmgreene@northstate.net);

eleanorgreene@northstate.net; mikeobrieninc@gmail.com; rballard@jjhaines.com; JOANNE CARLYLE; bclunnen@drhorton.com; Bob Dischinger (rsd@evans-eng.com);

HERBERT SHANNON JR; LEE BURNETTE

Subject:

Kendale Road rezoning

Dear Bill,

I am writing to confirm that DR Horton will request a continuance this evening to the April 13 City Council calendar. We have been working with neighbors on how best to screen this proposed development and are very close to a mutually agreed screen, but we need additional time.

My understanding of the procedure is that the public hearing will be opened; we will request the continuance; and then council can continue it to a date certain.

It is our hope that when this reaches city council for a full hearing all issues will have been fully resolved.

Tom Terrell

Thomas E. Terrell, Jr.
Smith Moore Leatherwood LLP
300 North Greene Street, Suite 1400
Greensboro, NC 27401
Direct: 336.378.5412 | vCard
www.smithmoorelaw.com

